

21771 Stevens Creek Boulevard, Suite 200A Capertino, CA 95014-1175 Telephone: 669.231.4240 Fax: 669.231.4250 www.edenbridgehomes.com

May 19, 2017

Dear Pacific Ridge Neighbor:

Edenbridge Homes has obtained building permits for the first phase of new homes in Pacific Ridge. I am writing to let you know that we will be starting in June on the upper project cul-de-sac, Red Hawk Court. We are very excited to begin work, and appreciate your patience with us as we undertake construction.

Edenbridge Superintendent, Doc Davis, will be on-site full-time to manage the homebuilding process. Our hours on the upper cul-de-sac will be 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. We may also work select Saturdays (8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.), although we will do our best to limit these occasions. All Edenbridge subcontractors and suppliers will be instructed to maintain slow speeds and to avoid parking on Terrace Avenue. We will regularly perform dust and erosion control, and sweep the street, as needed.

Please don't hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns about our work. I am reachable at (669) 231-4243 or <a href="mailto:eric@edenbridgehomes.com">eric@edenbridgehomes.com</a>.

Sincerely,

Eric Zweig

Director of Planning Edenbridge Homes